
 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

WEST BASIN HIRES NEW MANAGER OF ENGINEERING 
Wendell Johnson brings two decades of engineering and public service experience to the District  

 

CARSON, Calif.  – West Basin has announced the hiring of Wendell Johnson, a professional engineer with more than 

20 years of experience, to manage the District’s engineering department. 

Johnson is a California registered civil engineer with extensive experience in managing capital improvement programs 

and public works departments. He previously served as the Director of Public Works at both the city of Compton and 

the city of Lomita. At Lomita, a city within the West Basin service area, he acted as the General Manager of the Water 

Department. 

“Wendell brings a wealth of valuable experience and skills to our team,” said West Basin General Manager, Patrick 

Sheilds. 

Johnson’s experience includes project, construction and contract management, labor contract negotiations, service 

contracts, interagency agreements, and operations and maintenance budgeting. 

Johnson obtained his Bachelor’s degree in civil engineering from the Rochester Institute of Technology in New York. 

He made the move to California to work in the oil/ gas industry, before embarking on a career in public service.  

Johnson is the first African American to serve as manager of the West Basin engineering department. 

### 

West Basin Municipal Water District is a wholesale water agency that serves nearly one million people in 17 cities and 

unincorporated areas in Los Angeles County. West Basin provides imported drinking water, recycled water, and 

conservation and education programs. Through its Water for Tomorrow Program, West Basin is committed to 

protecting, diversifying, and securing our water supply for the future while continuing a history of innovation and 

industry leadership. Visit www.westbasin.org to learn more. 
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